
Narrative of Proposed Changes to the 2021-2024 Transportation Improvement Program 

The Department of Rail and Public Transportation (DRPT) has proposed the following adjustments to the 

Central Virginia Transportation Improvement Program (CVTIP). The following allocation of funding will allow the 

recipients (Central Virginia Alliance for Community Living and Lutheran Family Services of Virginia) to continue 

to provide paratransit services in the Central Virginia region.  
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